
 

Is proud to present… 
 

21st Century Learning and the future of Bring Your Own Device  
Global village, global responsibility and global economy are all concepts that will shape their world 

 

FREE Childminding available with advance registration at 

ssfspe@gmail.com by February 22, 2015 
  Light refreshments provided 

"21st Century Learning and the future of Bring Your Own Device" 

February 26, 2015 

Hazel Trembath Elementary School, 6:45-8:30 p.m. 

 

Please e-mail us at ssfspe@gmail.com by February 22, 2015 in order to register.  

Please include the following information in your e-mail:  

 Names of those attending  

 Telephone number  

 Number and age of children requiring child minding  

Payments will be taken at check-in at the seminar (please arrive early as line-ups can be long). Cheques 

can be made payable to ‘SFSPE’ or ‘Southside Family of Schools Parent Education’. Walk-in registrations 

will be accepted only if there is space available. 

As part of his presentation, the topics that Stephen will discuss include: 

 2014 graduating class was the first to complete their entire K-12 school lives in the 

21st century 

 Explore how technology is changing education 

 how new tools create incredible opportunities 

 the emerging trend towards bringing personally owned devices into the learning space 

 the opportunities it creates and how the system is preparing for some of the 

 challenges it creates 

Featuring Stephen Whiffin MEd, District Manager of Information 

Services and former Principal in SD43  
 

Thursday, February 26, 2015, 6:45 – 8:30 p.m. 
 

at Hazel Trembath Elementary School 
1278 Confederation Drive, Port Coquitlam 

$8 per couple/$5 per single  


